
July 19, 2021 

 

<<Addressee>> 

<<Address1>> <<Address2>> 

<<City>>, <<State>>  <<Zip>> 

 

Dear <<Salutation>>, 

 

Last month we achieved another milestone in L&S, as we celebrated 

commencement with the class of 2021. More than 3,700 undergraduate and 

nearly 700 graduate students joined our community of L&S alumni. And 

while many may be leaving Madison, they will all remain part of our 

extraordinary Badger family. We will always remember this class for their 

hard work and resilience in the face of unprecedented challenges. 

 

Thank you for supporting our students and our mission with your recent 

gift to the Letters & Science Annual Fund. Your gift helps us prepare all 

L&S students to meet whatever challenges lie ahead. 

 

While campus remains a bit quieter than usual this spring, the L&S 

community continues to pursue the great work that makes the College the 

heart of UW-Madison. We recently celebrated three undergraduate Goldwater 

scholars from L&S, one of the nation's most prestigious awards for students 

studying mathematics, natural sciences or engineering. All three have worked 

closely alongside faculty advisors, taking advantage of the research 

opportunities that are only possible here in L&S because of supporters like 

you. 

 

Thank you, again, for your support, and On, Wisconsin! 

 

 

 

 

Scott A. Carter, Ph.D. 

Department Relations Specialist, Office of Strategic Communications & 

Advancement 

College of Letters & Science 

University of Wisconsin–Madison 

Scott.Carter@wisc.edu | 608.890.1220 
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